
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Trip to The Tower of London 

 
  

After having been on our pre-trip visit to the Tower of London at the weekend we are now even more excited 

and have finalised the plans for the day itself. We were able to walk through our trip and speak to staff so that 

we know exactly what to expect on the day. The children will be seeing amazing historical exhibits and taking 

part in so many fascinating activities – we can’t wait!  

Please be on time on the day so that we can leave promptly and ensure that if your child suffers from travel 

sickness, you medicate them before leaving home and give the medication for the return trip to staff to sign for.   

Itinerary for Wednesday 28th June 

7:15am   Children to arrive at Main School Office 

7:30am   Coach leaves BPS 

11:00am  Coach Drop off at Tower of London. Children 

to check in, receive wristbands and join 

groups to begin their tower tour.  

12-2pm   Pirate Workshops/Lunch slots 

2:00 - 4:15 Tower of London Tours  

4:30pm  Coach leaves Tower of London 

6:15pm Stop off at Oxford Services for picnic tea  

6:45pm  Leave Oxford Services 

8:00pm  (Hopefully) Arrive back at BPS 

If extra toilet stops are required, we will make those decisions at 

the time. We’ll send a text when leaving Oxford Services to give a 

more accurate arrival time back at school. 

School Uniform Please! 

The children are to wear school uniform for the day 

and we will also be taking the BPS high-vis jackets with 

us to wear while they’re there.  As it is difficult to rely 

on the weather, plan to take a sun hat in case it is hot 

and a lightweight water proof coat as we will be 

outside for some of the visit but hopefully the forecast 

nearer the time will be kind to us.  There will be a lot 

of walking up and down windy staircases during our 

visit so please make sure the children are wearing 

comfortable shoes.  

  

 
Food and Drink 

The children will need to take two packed meals with 

them for the day. One that we will eat at lunchtime at 

the Tower and the other for our stop off on the way 

home.  

Children are welcome to take snacks and other drinks 

for the day too.  

We’ll be having a stop-off at Oxford Services on the way 

home for children to eat their packed meal from home. 

Although we’ll have time to use the toilets, children 

won’t be able to buy food and drink at the services. 

Their packed evening meal can remain on the coach 

during the day, if it’s in a separate bag.  

Contacting the Year 4 Team 

If you need to contact the Year 4 team during the 

school day, please get in touch with the school office 

who will forward any messages to us. If you need to 

get a message to us after 4pm, please email Miss 

Bradley (abradley@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk). 

Please do not email about arrival times back at BPS 

though—we’ll text everyone together.  


